Dear Mica, Ben, Carrie + Staff The Howd/DiGioranni Jamily wish to express thier Thanks and gratitude for the Kindness extended our Mother Mary Jane Howd. Thank you for making her feel Welcome into the Dodge Park family. We are grateful that she had such a wonderful place to spend her Last months. She said so many times how much at home she felt, and how well she was treated by all the staff. She felt Lucky to be there and we couldn't have asked for a better "Home" away from home We also appreciate the Kindness Shown us after she passed. The flowers were beautiful and appreciated Again we thank you for all your hard work. Sincerely 508-753-8952 Deborat DiGiovannic Howd Jamily

